
Chanonry Sailing Club Newsletter – 26 May 2013 
 

 Many thanks to all who assisted with the RNLI/Club Open Day. Although visitor 
numbers were down on last year many favourable comments were received from 
those who did come along. 
 

 In conjunction with the dinghy events on 2 June, a “soup and sweet” lunch will be 
available. 

 

 If there is sufficient demand, a 2-day Power Boat Level 2 course will be held on 
24 & 31 August. Expressions of interest to Helen Jenner please 
r.h.jenner@btinternet.com. 

 

 The poor weather so far this season has meant some planned events have had 
to be postponed. A new date for the Ness Cup will be published shortly but 
rescheduled Sunday morning events are: 

 
o 2nd June - Practice Starts 
o 16th June - Match Racing 
o 23rd June - Skiff Courses 
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